
CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

PURPOSE: To modify the entity receiving American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA)-enabled funds, from 
High Point Regional Health Foundation to High Point Regional Health doing business as High Point 
Medical Center (herein after "High Point Medical Center”). 

BACKGROUND:  In the Spring of 2023, the City conducted a process for non-profit organizations to 
submit applications for city funds made available by the use of American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) 
funds for government services. The City received 58 applications totaling $18,302,109 in requested 
funds. 

The applications and supporting materials were reviewed by the members of the Finance Committee 
and on April 1, 2024, the City Council allocated funds, totaling $3,073,400. 

Included in this allocation is $80,000 for the High Point Regional Health Foundation. Due to their internal 
accounting procedures, the High Point Regional Foundation has requested that the funds be disbursed 
to High Point Medical Center instead. 

BUDGET IMPACT:  There is no additional budget impact. 

RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUESTED: The Budget and Evaluation Department recommends 
City Council modify the entity receiving American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA)-enabled funds, from High 
Point Regional Health Foundation to High Point Medical Center. 

TITLE:  Consideration of Funding for Outside Non-Profit Organizations – Change Requested by High 
             Point Regional Health Foundation 
FROM:  Stephen Hawryluk, Budget and Performance 
              Director 

MEETING DATE:  August 19, 2024 

PUBLIC HEARING: N/A ADVERTISED DATE/BY: N/A 

ATTACHMENTS: 


